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• Issues requiring action by the Region 3 Committee or ExCom 
o None 

 

• Success/Opportunities for Engaging the Member, Volunteer, Non-Member, Public 
o Our Section is working closely with all the Area3 Sections to maximize our meetings and events.  

Thus far in 2024, we cooperated in most events that have been held to date including the FSC 
Cyber Security Conference 2024 
 

o Our Section meetings are currently scheduled for odd months, on the second Wednesday of the 
month with possible exceptions, Hurricanes & and other meeting conflicts 

 

o Our next section meeting is scheduled for January 14th, 2024 which will include, in addition to 
our regular EXCOM MEETING, a presentation by a financial advisor on what to expect for the 
new year with the new incoming president! 

 

• Notable Section Activities (Positive and Negative) 
o We continue to participate and share with as many Area3 Florida sections as possible on our 

events and those events that we are invited to 
o Whenever virtual events are promoted by other Area3 sections, we distribute the invitations to 

our membership so that they have the option to attend as well 
o Only one more meeting is scheduled for the remainder of this year 
o The section is looking forward to a SUPER 2025! 
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